
26/08/2020 

MS Sally Taylor 
31 - Farnell St ST 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
ss_taylor@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am writing to object and oppose the proposal of a new Optus phone tower at John Fisher 
Park. This is open public space undergoing rehabilitation. It is a very fragile and sensitive area 
which the local community groups have been working very hard to preserve. I believe that a
25 metres infrastructure is likely to have a serious impact on the vegetation and the wildlife. 
Additionally there is potential for adverse effects from the unscientific-based
EMF radiation exposure to the local citizens and nature. 
OPTUS have been here before with proposals and failed. Hopefully they will again be rejected 
and this will be the last time we have to stand up against them
Thank you for your time with considering these submissions. 
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